
08/03/21 - Our NSR meeting at the Village 
West Yacht Club. We will be there all of Au-

gust. 

Every meeting from 11:45 to 12:45 the gate 
will be manned for your entry convenience. If 
you’re earlier or later, you can always follow 

another car through. 

We had a buffet lunch with a Mexican 
theme, I went back for seconds!. Attendance was at 20+ and inside 
for the first time, to stay out of the smoke.  

President Evan rang the bell at 12:31. Past President Ray Call did 

the pledge and the 4-way test. His thought for the day was, “ the 
best way to find yourself is to lose yourself in service to others.”  

August has birthdays for Dennis Delpaine, Joe Dietrich, Branden 
Bauman, Lisa Dugoni, Kendra Clark, Aggie Alba, Georgette Hune-
feld and Don Rea. Andy led a rousing rendition of Happy Birthday. 

Rotary Birthdays this month for Julie Cosgrove and an amazing 

49th Rotary birthday for Tod Anton! Tod went to work at LUSD in 
1972. Brought into the club by former superintendent and NSR 
member Floyd Swagerty, Tod said he new that when he became 

LUSD superintendent he would be a Rotarian, to provide Commu-
nity Service and support. He also had years of perfect attendance, 
probably only second to the legendary Fran Kepple. 

Past President Karen Rea  was given her Past President’s pin by President Evan. Evan 

thanked her for her leadership in the unprecedented year of 2020. She became a little emotional and thanked everyone 
for all the teamwork and help over the last tumultuous year. On the 
right you can see two past presidents, Bill and Karen. Height has 

nothing to do with being a great President! 

Sunshine Bucks: 

Evan started. His daughter and son-in-law have been fostering a 
child, through Parents by Choice. Last week at a hearing in Superi-

or Court, the judge ruled in favor of them adopting the child. Evan 
is now a grandfather! 
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Evan Stone 
NSR 21-22 President 

Lovely view at the new digs 

Feeding frenzy begins! 

PP Ray with the thought 

The long and the short of it. 

New member Carlos with Evan 

Past President Pin Time 

Tod Anton, another milestone 

Here comes PDG Judy! 
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Sunshine Bucks, continued:  
Jim Dugoni will be a grandfather August 4th, but earlier contractions might make it sooner. The baby will be called 

Willow. 

Karen Rea said her daughter has blessed her with a granddaughter. 

Tom & Christy Hooper were married in 1972. That makes this year their 49th anniversary!  

Parvin Soleimani was featured in an article in The Record, detailing her and Mansoor’s life story of a visit to 
America turning into their new home, because of the Iranian Revolution. 
Here is an interview with her daughter Roya: Full interview: Parvin Soleimani looks 

back on early years of Parvin's Hopeland (recordnet.com) So after 40 years, Parvin has 
sold her business and is RETIRED! Congrats on a wonderful journey Parvin 

and Mansoor! 

Visiting Rotarians: 

Central Stockton President Vanessa Per-

alta brought her new member Anne Bal-
barino to make up a meeting. 

Evan hosted his boss, Chad Sublet from 
Downtown Rotary. 

Evan urged our members to sign up for the district conference. Click here to 
see:  District Conference | Rotary District 5220 (rotary5220.org)  
District Governor Tim Madden with visit us September 21. 
Also the Foundation Dinner will be October 30 in Modesto. 

James Paul Bagan of New Yok Life was 
inducted into 

NSR after ful-
filling all re-
quirements. Wel-

come Paul! 

 

Evan rescued our 
podium from the 
days of Cliff 

Doctorman. 

 

 

08/10/21 San Joaquin Transit San Joaquin Regional Transit District Village West Yacht Club 

08/17/21 SJ Habitat Conservation San Joaquin Habitat Conservation Prog. Village West Yacht Club 

08/24/21 Stockton Comicon Wonder Woman, Spiderman et al Village West Yacht Club 

facebook.com/northstocktonrotary 

Central Stockton visitors Vanessa and 
Anne 

Chad Sublet visited us. Of all the Verve! 

Mansoor looks on as Parvin speaks to us. 

New member Paul Bagan with Wayne 

https://www.recordnet.com/videos/news/local/2021/07/31/full-interview-parvin-soleimani-looks-back-early-years-parvins-hopeland/8009503002/
https://www.recordnet.com/videos/news/local/2021/07/31/full-interview-parvin-soleimani-looks-back-early-years-parvins-hopeland/8009503002/
https://rotary5220.org/?s=District+Conference
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facebook.com/northstocktonrotary 

Wayne’s membership report was that we have two potential 
members in the pipeline. Shannon McGovern and Tony 
Yadon. 
One of our newer members, Anthony Solina, and his wife 
DeAnna, celebrated their 19th anniversary yesterday.  AND, 
all while Tony is recovering from COVID. Our well-wishes 
to you and DeAnna, Tony on your anniversary, and our pray-
ers that you recover quickly from this nasty virus.  We’re 
looking forward to having you back with us! 

 
All the Area 2 Clubs; Stockton, Stockton Pacific, Stockton Sunrise, North Stockton 

and Central Stockton received a Certificate of Recognition from the San Joaquin Board 

of Supervisors on July 27th in recognition of more than a 100 years of service to the 
Stockton community. With representatives of each club present, AG Waqar Rizvi shared some history about Rota-
ry and summed things up by saying, “What Rotary does is just one thing, service above self…” 

Speaker: 
Andy Chesley, speaker chair introduced Jennifer Juanitas, the program 
director of OLLI at the University of the Pacific. 
 
OLLI, where curiosity never retires. For example Andy, since retiring 
has taken OLLI classes and loved them. 
The Osher Lifelong Learning Institute at University of the Pacific is a 
non-profit education program designed for people ages 50+ and open to 
all adult learners. Each year OLLI provides intellectually stimulating 
non-credit classes, interest groups, local and international trips, and 
special events for its members. OLLI is a membership organization. 
Every OLLI member pays a membership fee which enrolls them with a 
basic membership. Here’s a link to the OLLI webpage for registration 
and FYI : Osher Lifelong Learning Institute | University of the Pacific  

On the next page is the OLLI Fall Catalogue Schedule. Get curious and try OLLI lifelong learning! We’re all invited to a reception at the 
DeRosa Center at UOP for OLLI, next Tuesday, 2-4pm. With that the bell rang and we were off! 

 
 
 

Anthony Solina of Aspire 

Waqar Rizvi, before & 
after 

Jennifer Juanitas with Andy Chesley 

https://education.pacific.edu/education/osher-lifelong-institute
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